
Welcome Back!

CALLING ALL IRISH!
  

  

The summer of 2012 will be the 25th anniversary of the opening of Notre Dame School!  The
Notre Dame Parent Guild and the Notre Dame Advisory Board is beginning to plan a
BBQ/Celebration in July or August of next summer to celebrate the anniversary.   We are
looking for all alumni from the graduating classes of 1987 through 2011 for this momentous
celebration.

  

Please answer the questionnaire on this link  which will give us your contact information and a
little background on you and your life since you graduated from Notre Dame School.

  

Parents, Grandparents, Brothers, Sisters, Aunts, Uncles, and friends of Alumni, please help us
to make contact with those former students who may not see this announcement.  We can not
wait to see you all and your families!
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http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6ZJY2SM

